
Mark your 
calendar, 

The Sharon 
Flag Day 

Program is on 
June 14, 2015! 

 
 
 
 
 

The Veteran’s Agent requests your involvement in a modified United States Flag 
Day Program that will take place on Sunday evening at the Sharon Veterans 
Memorial Park located off Beach St. Sharon, MA. 
 
Mark Valentine, the custodian of the Mount Rushmore U. S. Flag, will be brining 
several large historical United States Flags to the event. Those present will be 
invited to unfurl and carry in a horizontal position one of these U. S. Flags. To 
extend and display one flag we require approximately twenty-five people 
standing near each other to grasp and maneuver the edge of the cloth flag. 
 
The Town of Sharon Flag Day Program will commence at 6:45 PM, Mr. Valentine 
will conclude the program with the involvement of all present. As you know, 
this year the Town of Sharon is conducting our 250th Anniversary. Be part of the 
Anniversary! 
 

Do You Want to Participate in Flag Day? 
An organization/group having 25 members can be assigned to one flag. If each 
person in the group is in like uniform, the presentation will be impressive and 
memorable. The uniform/attire can be veteran caps, same shirt color, helmet, 
firefighter hat, scout uniform or other identifiable attire. Peers from 
surrounding communities may supplement your organization in order to have 
25 person grouping. It is our intent to have a photographer cover the event. 
 
 
Parking will be available at the Sharon High School parking lot which is across 
the street. 

 


